
Jean Bruck Scholarship Application Instructions 

 
Dear Former Alice Ott Student: 

 

You are now a senior and we want to offer our congratulations to you. We also want to inform 

you of the scholarship available to you as a former Husky. A scholarship in the amount of $500 

will be awarded to two graduating seniors who attended Alice Ott Middle School. 

 
The eighth grade class of 1990 established the Alice Ott Senior Scholarship for former Alice Ott 

Huskies in honor of the principal, Mrs. Jean Bruck (December 1981 - December 1991). This 

scholarship was renamed the Jean Bruck Scholarship in December 1991. Mrs. Bruck had to 

retire at this time because of her battle with cancer. She passed away in March of 1993. The 

students and staff felt this scholarship would be a lasting tribute to honor the memory of Mrs. 

Bruck. 

 
 

We encourage you to apply if you will be pursuing post-graduate training. It is our intent 

to financially assist a former Husky who will be attending a 2-4 year college/university or 

an accredited training school. We offer our congratulations and look forward to seeing 

your application for the Jean Bruck Scholarship. 

 
 

Prior to the announcement of the recipient of this scholarship, Alice Ott Middle School 

reserves the right to confirm and/or verify any part of this application. 

 
 

Please return completed applications to the DDHS College & Career Center by 

3:00 PM on March 31, 2024. 


